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                                                                April 9, 2015 

Esteemed customers: 

Production Stoppage of Sanyo-make AC Servomotors 

Dear Sirs, 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage and warm supports to us. 

At this time, we are afraid that we need to inform you the production of some AC 
servomotors made by Sanyo Denki will be discontinued in several months, which are used 
on Toyo Plastics Injection Molding Machines and Hybrid Die-casting Machines. In addition, 
some discontinued motors won’t have alternative motors that can be used.  

Given above situation, we, at Toyo, are preparing to keep such servomotors in stock for 
future servicing; however the number will be limited. Therefore, just in case the servomotor 
is not available, we would like to recommend that you also keep the servomotor at your 
place.  

Our sales or servicing personnel will separately inform you of the exact models of the 
discontinued servomotors used on your machines, and if you intend to purchase the motor, 
would you please place an order with us by August 31, 2015, which is the last date we can 
order them from Sanyo Denki. 

We would appreciate it if you could understand above situation, and we look forward to 
receiving your favorable response in this matter. 

                                                                               Yours sincerely, 

                                                                               Kazunori Sogame, President 

 

 

                                            


